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Test Valley Borough Council,
Planning Policy & Development Service,
Beech Hurst, Weyhill Rd.,

Andover, SP10 3AJ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Eurther to the document hand-delivered to us via Valley Park Parish
Council, | enclose our requested response to the Local Plan
document, due by 28" August.

The computerised format of the response is not easy, therefore, |
have completed the form, & printed it to enclose herewith.

We cannot access references etc as requested, but our concerns are
simply contained in the comments added.

Might | request that an easier form of reply might be employed in
the future, so that those of us without high tech qualifications in
“| T.” can move easily retain their right to comment on such plans.,
etc., that may be issued in the future ? Ability to use a computer



keyboard does not, sadly, confer an ability to use all high-tech

systems !




Test Valley Borough Council
Next Local Plan - Refined Issues and Options
| Consultation

COMMENTS FORM

Test Valley Borough Council has published for public participation its Refined lssues
and Options document. This is the second stage of preparing the next L.ocal Plan,
which follows the Issues and Options consultation in 2018.

You can respond to our consultation by filling out the form below. Further information
can be found on our website at: mwﬁ@alieyggyﬁ@gﬂg@@gm

The consultation period runs from Friday 3 July 2020 to 4.30pm on 28 August 2020.
Please respond before the close of the consultation period.

Once the form has been completed, please send to

If you are unable to send via email, please send a postal copy fo our address below.
Contacting us

We are happy to help. If you have any queries, please contact us at:
Planning Policy and Economic Development Service

Test Valley Borough Council

Beech Hurst

Weyhill Road

Andover

SP10 3AJ

Tel: 01264 368000
Website: www testvallev.aov. uk/nextiocalplan

Test Valle

Borough Council e



Part A: Your Details

Please fill in all boxes marked with an ™

Title*Mr & Mrs T First
Name*

Surname*

Organisation®
(If responding on behalf
of an organisation)

If you wish your comments to be acknowledged and to be kept informed of progress,
please provide your email address below:

Email
Address?*

If you don’t have an email address and wish your comments to be acknowledged
and to be kept informed of progress, please provide your postal address.

“Address*

Postcode

If you are an agent please give the hame/company/organisation you are
representing:

Personal Details and General Data Protection Regulation

Please note that representations cannot be treated as confidential. If you are
responding as an individual, rather than as an organisation, we will not publish your
contact details (email/postal address and telephone number) or signatures online,
however the original representations will be available for public viewing at our offices
by prior appointment. All representations and related documents will be held by the
Council for a period of 6months after the next Local Plan is adopted.

The Council respects your privacy and is committed to protecting your personal data.
Eurther details on the General Data Protection Regulation and Privacy Notices are -
available on our website
tjﬁp://wwwktestvallev.qov.uiciaboutyourcouno%l/accesgioinformaticm/qdpr




Part B* Your Comments

Please use the boxes below to state your comments and questions. Please
make it clear which paragraph or question your comments relate to where

possibie.

| Paragraph
| Question
Ref

Comments

The computerised form etc of this consultation, makes it difficult
for those not fully familiar or conversant with technology, to
access all the information.

| therefore post our general comments below...

My wife & I have lived in Test Valley Councils area of Valley Park
since the mid-1980s. (ie. Nearly 40 years).

Our main concern is to maintain the undeveloped area of
woodland & fields north of and alongside Castle Lane, between
Valley Park, Chandlers-ford, and the outskirts of North-Baddesley.
We also have similar concerns re the land on the southern side of
Castle Lane, towards Chilworth. These areas supporit much local
wildlife, including deer, and other creatures.

We are also concerned about the land north of Valley Park, around
Flexford, between the railway line and Flexford Road/Baddesley
Road. There was a previous plan, since abandoned we think, to
continue Knightwood Road north from the Flexford roundabout, to
serve a future development. This land, in our humble opinion,
should not be developed for building, as itis a country harrier
hetween established existing built-up areas.

Please use next page if necessary



What happens next?

All valid responses will be acknowledged and you will be given a reference number.
Please quote this number when contacting the Council about the next Local Plan. If
you have an agent acting on your behalf, correspondence will be sent to your agent.

All response received will be taken into account as part of the preparation of the next
Local Plan.



